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I had joined GMRT in 1991 in the Pulsar group responsible for the design, development 

and deployment of the Pulsar receiver for GMRT. 

 

There was this inaugural conference for which this Welcome song was written by 

Prof.Govind Swarup & Mrs.Parvathy Rao(English), Mrs.Bina Swarup & Ramesh Sinha 

(Hindi) 

 



 
 



 


